Our project, the MAPS Pre-Health Conference, does not involve any modifications to campus
spaces, permanent installations, or the hiring of full-time staff. It is a temporary event designed
to provide valuable information and networking opportunities for students without requiring any
structural or long-term changes to the university’s infrastructure. Therefore, no major
stakeholders are involved in the approval process. The HUB has hosted the event many years
now, and there has been no issue in terms of approval for the event (HUB quote attached). This
is why the stakeholder section has been left blank.



